
YOU ARE INVITED 
TO A PARENT INFORMATION COFFEE 
TO LEARN MORE ABOUT 

BLENDED LEARNING 
 IN YOUR CHILD’S MATH CLASSROOM 

USING THE  

KHAN ACADEMY
This is a great opportunity to hear about the Los Altos School District’s 
plan to implement the Khan Academy in 5th through 8th grade math 
classrooms.  Join Assistant Superintendent, Alyssa Gallagher, and LASD 
Math Coach and Egan teacher, Courtney Cadwell, as they share the 
district’s vision for blended learning in math education.

Please join us at your convenience
All coffees will be held at 8:30 AM

	 	 September 2   - Almond Elementary School

	 	 September 12 - Loyola Elementary School

	 	 September 14 - Oak Elementary School

	 	 September 15 - Egan Junior High School

	 	 September 19 - Covington Elementary School

	 	 September 28 - Santa Rita Elementary School

	 	 September 29 - Springer Elementary School

	 	 September 30 - Gardner Bullis Elementary School


